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Andrew Powell <andrewhpowell@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 17, 2014 at 5:32 PM
To: AP SBP Campaign Team <andrew-powell-for-sbp@googlegroups.com>

Hi everyone,

There has been an article floating around about Emilio's platform manager issuing a statement supporting me. I
just wanted to let you all know that I don't have any inside scoop on what happened there - I don't even know the
guy who wrote the post. I certainly appreciate his vote but I was as surprised as anyone by the statement.

While I completely trust all of you to use discretion, I think it would be wise to be tactful in sharing the article (if
you choose to share it at all). I personally am not planning on making any posts or references to it at all. We just
want to be sure that we maintain a very positive campaign, focused on us and our strengths, and not focused on
negative things going on with our opponent.

See you at the debate!
Andrew

Sent from my iPhone


